
CODE OF CONDUCT 

1. Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for gymnastics. 

They should wear  - girls  - either a club leotard  or other suitable 

leotard, no jewellery  bare feet  and long hair tied back preferably in 

plaits or a bun for safety reasons.(no crop tops )  

 Boys –  leotard /shorts or tee shirt and shorts., bare feet and hair tied 

up if  long. 

We do ask you to purchase the club leotards once your child has 

settled in within the first month. 

(2nd hand leotards are available in our club shop)  For safety sake no 

hoodies or loose clothing should be worn once the warm up has 

been completed 

2. If gymnasts are selected for a competition against other clubs , they 

should  wear the club attire. 

All clothing can be purchased online ( see our website) 

3. Parents must drop and pick up the children from the front doors on 

time (except in emergencies). Young children  should not be left to 

walk across the car park on their own. If someone else is going to 

pick them up or if you are going to be late, please inform either the 

office or their coach on the club Whats app. 

4. You are very welcome to spectate from upstairs which has viewing in 

unit 4 or via the television into unit 3  but not downstairs. However, 

please leave it as tidy as possible when you leave. 

5. You are welcome to make yourselves a drink and have a snack but 

please put the payment  in the honesty jar  according to the price list  

6. Do not smoke or consume alcohol or substances on the premises 

7. Do not try to speak to coaches while they are coaching. 

8. If you have any concerns or complaints please do it through the 

proper procedures as detailed  

 


